
Relief Donation from Japanese People Residing in Tehran

To the Victims of Iran Northwest Earthquake (Report)

SNS International Disaster Prevention Support Center finished delivery of

78 pieces of heavy winter clothing to the quake victims in Gheshlagh

Paien Village on October 1st, 2012, by using Relief Donation (45 million

Rials (about $ 3,700)) from Japanese Association in Tehran. Mr. KANNO,

Chairman of Japanese Association in Tehran, handed over the said

amount to Mr. OKUBO, Head of SNS International Disaster Prevention

Support Center, in the presence of H.E. Mr. KOMANO, Ambassador of

Japan in Iran, at the Japanese Embassy premises on 27th September

2012.
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